[image: C:\Documents and Settings\LSinclair\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\EUEAC0DL\MC900351108[1].wmf]
Dear Parents;

I need to change the horse club cupcake fundraiser to January due to some school activities schedules in December.   (Sorry for the short notice.)  We will do this fundraiser in late January.  Please bring your 2 dozen cupcakes to the library in the morning of January 24 and I will set up the sale for nut break and lunch.  Leftovers will be sold on Friday morning.
Also, I would like to have a social gathering for the horse club students.  I realize we are running out of time but for the students to get the most of Sundance they need to know each other.  If one of you would consider hosting this event on a day that works for you that would be appreciated.  We have about 10 students going and 5 parents.  This event can occur in the New Year as well. 
We have a Biggar Bottle account. Please return your bottles/recyclables and ask that your amount be a credit to Minnekhada Horse Club.  Sometime in April I will close the account and deduct the amount raised off your child’s account.
I would like to organize a car wash in the spring.  I need a parent to help.  Our car wash date is very flexible.
Reminder:  The Giant’s hockey is our biggest fund raiser.  We have 61 tickets left for sale.  Please note that I pay $10.00 per ticket sold to your child’s account.  
Thank you for your continued support.
Cheers and Merry Christmas.

Ms Sinclair
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